
Thank you

Thank you from the Editors

The Victorian Naturalist could not be published, and would not be successful, without the enor-

mous amount of time and effort given voluntarily by a large number of people who work behind

the scenes.

As always, we particularly thank our authors, who provide us with excellent material for publica-

tion.

One of the most important editorial tasks is to have papers refereed. The Editors would like to say

‘thank you, therefore, to the following people who refereed manuscripts that were published during

2013:

Joanna Browne
Laurie Conole

James Fitzsimons

Maria Gibson

Ken Green

Patrick-Jean Guay
David Hill

Peter Homan
Tim New
Dale Nimmo
Jurgen Otto

Catherine Pickering

Gary Presland

Don Sands

Tanja Straka

Ken Walker

Rob Wallis

Simon Watson

Mike Weston

Desley Whisson

Alan Yen

The Victorian Naturalist publishes articles for a wide and varied audience. We have a

team of dedicated proofreaders who help with the readability and expression of our

articles. Our thanks in this regard go to:

Ken Bell

Leon Costermans

Arnis Dzedins

Ian Endersby

Ken Green

Pat Grey

Murray Haby
Jamie Harris

Virgil Hubregtse

Alison Jones

Keith Marshall

Angus Martin

Michael McBain

Geoffrey Paterson

Gary Presland

Simon Townsend

Rob Wallis

Alan Yen

Sincere thanks to our book reviewers for 2013 who provided interesting and insightful comments
on a wide range of books:

EmmaCarlos

Nick Clemann
Raylene Cooke
Margaret Corrick

Maria Gibson

Wayne Longmore

John Morgan
Gary CB Poore

Gary Presland

Tanja Straka

Rob Wallis

Mark Warne

On the production side, thank you to:

Ken Bell, who prepares the annual index;

and our printers, BPA Sands, especially TomMarkovski and Stuart Anderson
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